
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 1  2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Cardiff Class have had a busy start to the 

year. Everyone has settled well into our new 

room and with a new class team.  

 

There have been lots of magic moment; 

Chester has loved our bucket sessions and 

watching him getting so excited and 

communicating with the staff next to him has 

been wonderful.  

James L has really enjoyed ‘pass the bag’ he 

loves watching all the videos linked to the 

objects in the bag.  

Lily has been amazing. She has settled into 

life at The Castle School. She has really 

enjoyed music with Charles. She has loved 

strumming the strings on the guitar and 

feeling the beats on the resonance board.  

Jessica has taught us some fabulous songs 

especially one for washing our hands. She 

has a brilliant sense of humour and enjoys 

making staff laugh.  

Eric has really enjoyed our sensory session. He 

particularly enjoyed exploring shaving foam 

in Let’s Connect.  

Sonny has been working really hard on 

communicating with his PECs book. He has 

even moved on to using the sentence strip. 

James D has been working hard on his Maths 

skills. He independently found some number 

cards and put them in the right order from 1 

to 10.  

Tom has enjoyed music sessions with Charles. 

He loved exploring the guitar.  

Sienna has settled really well into life in 

Cardiff Class. She loves our sensory sessions 

especially with the sand and water.  

 

Dates to remember- 

Individual school photos- 2nd November 

 


